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MASS TIMES 

SUNDAY EUCHARIST: Saturday Vigil 5.30pm 
 Sunday 7.30am & 9.30am 

WEEKDAY EUCHARIST: Tuesday  - Saturday  9.15am 

RECONCILIATION: Saturday 4.30pm - 5.15pm 

ANOINTING OF SICK WITHIN MASS 1st Saturday bi monthly 9.15am 
 (Feb, Apr, Jun, Aug, Oct, Dec)  

EXPOSITION OF THE BLESSED SACRAMENT & 
BENEDICTION 

Exposition/Benediction: Friday 
Exposition:  Wednesday  &  Saturday 

8.30am  

8.30am  

PRAYER OF THE CHURCH: Tuesday 9.00am 
 Friday 8.30am 

BAPTISMS: By appointment 11.30am 

 
Please Pray For 
RECENTLY DECEASED:  

Ronald O’Donoghoe, Marie Walsh, Claire Spithill, Giuseppe Leo, Paul Tierney, Frank Fressard, Judith Lee, Teresa Lee. 

 
ANNIVERSARIES:  
Emile Saad, Wahid Frome, Michael Foley, John Elliott, Stefan Zbik, Sean Burrows, Maureen Bailey - Brian Hays, Patricia 
Dene, Krystyna Mendon, Fr David Hume, Fr Peter Woodward, Michael Moses, Frederick Herft. 

 
Rosters – 27/28 June 
Cleaning Ministry     
Computer Operators:  Vigil 5.30pm  
     Sun. 7.30am  
     Sun. 9.30am  
Counters:     Lawrence Tsang, Patricia Hild, Linda Zappia 
Lectors:    Vigil 5.30pm Sr Maureen Crick, Anne-Marie Hewkins 
     Sun. 7.30am Glenys Oxlee, Astrid Kossim 
     Sun. 9.30am  Danny Yu, Anton Fernando 
 
 

NEW ROSTERS 
New Counting Rosters are available at the back of the church 
for collection. Those who have provided email addresses, 
your rosters have been emailed to you. 
 

ZUMBA 
Please join our Zumba class at St. 
Mary's Hall (opposite the church). The 
session is every Thursday. 
Registration from 6.45pm, for 7pm 
sharp start. Cost: $10 per class. Contact 
Ruth 0412 341 112 for information. 

ACU ONLINE PUBLIC LECTURE  
The ACU Centre for Liturgy is hosting the President of the 
Catholic Theological Union, Rev Prof Mark R. Francis CSV, 
in a free online public lecture. Titled “The Challenge of 
Intercultural Liturgy in the Era of Pope Francis,” it will be 
broadcast live from Chicago on Monday July 20 from 10am 
AEST via Zoom. Registration is essential by 15 July 2020. 
Register by visiting https://bit.ly/3h1Rw8e 
 

CONGRATULATIONS 
Congratulations to Archer Prior who received the 
Sacrament of Baptism last Saturday. 

 
 

   

COVID-19 UPDATE 
Currently up to 50 people can attend a place of worship. 
From 1st July, all public Masses and religious events can 
accommodate up to any number of people, provided social 
distancing and the 4 square metre per person requirements 
are met. Please sanitise your hands.              
 
Baptisms 
From 1st July, baptisms are held on the second and fourth 
Sunday of the month and will take place for two families at 
any time. Social distancing must be served. 
 
Funerals 
Funerals will be able to accommodate any number of people, 
provided social distancing is in place.  
 

SACRAMENTAL PROGRAMME 
Due to COVID-19 the Reconciliation and First Holy 
Communion programmes will be cancelled this year. Next 
Year, 2021 we will be combining 3rd and 4th Class 
together for Reconciliation and First Holy Communion. 
The Sacrament of Confirmation programme (Year 5) will 
commence later this year. Please read the bulletin in the 
coming weeks for further details. 
 

THE CATHOLIC WEEKLY 
The Catholic Weekly has temporarily transitioned to a digital 
presence, available at www.catholicweekly.com.au 

 
EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITY 

SERVICE ESTABLISHMENT MANAGER 
Reporting to the General Manager, Early Years Education & 
Care, this role will plan and oversee all logistics to ensure a 
successful creation or transfer of Early Childhood services 
with particular focus on new Long Day Care and COSHC 
services and business transfer of third party OOSHs. Your 
expressions of interest can be forwarded to Ms. Kerry 
Quilkey at kquilkey@parra.catholic.edu.au. Applications 
close by 5pm Friday 26 June. 
 
FAMILY SERVICES AND ADMINISTRATION MANAGER 

Reporting to the General Manager, Early Years Education & 
Care, this role will contribute to the strategy of growth and 
effective delivery of Catholic Early Learning (pre-school and 
long day care) and Catholic Out of School Hours Care 
services across the Diocese of Parramatta, most obviously 
by creating a strong service ethic towards all families across 
all team members which promotes and supports the mission 
of the Diocese through efficient, effective, caring and 
respectful interactions. Your expressions of interest can be 
forwarded to Ms. Kerry Quilkey at 
kquilkey@parra.catholic.edu.au. Applications close by 5pm 
Friday 26 June. 
 

HR ADVISOR 
We are seeking a dedicated HR Advisor who embodies our 
values to support the Diocese across the full gamut of HR. 
Reporting into the HR Manager, your new permanent role as 
the HR Advisor will consist of ensuring best practice is 
implemented across the full scope of HR. For specific 
questions about this role, please contact Renee Hamilton on 
02 8256 2545 or at rhamilton@thenextstep.com.au   
Reference Number: 3135784.  
 
Please visit parracatholic.org/employment for details on 
the above positions. 

THANK YOU 
This weekend we return to our normal Mass 
times. I would like to thank Duane and 
Sandy Danetto for providing the live stream 
for our Sunday Mass. Duane and Sandy travelled from their 
home in Mount Annan every Sunday to live stream for us. 
Thank you also to our acolytes Eddy Borovnjak and Anton 
Massillamany and to our readers and George Davidson for 
his assistance. 

 
ST VINCENT DE PAUL MEETING 

Our next meeting is on Tuesday 30th June at 7.30pm in the 
Meeting Room. New members welcome. 
 

RYDALMEN 
Our next men’s group meeting will be 
Wednesday 24th June at 7.30pm (for 
7.45pm start) in the Parish meeting room. No 
matter where you are at in your faith journey, 
you are very welcome. Please mobile/contact Shane 
(0468 563 089 or shane.young@ozemail.com.au) if you 
intend coming as we need to adhere to COVID 
protocols. Our discussion topic is “An All-Important Choice 
We Will All Make” – the need to make a pro-active decision 
on the importance of Jesus and His Church in your life. 
 

CYP KEEPING YOUNG PEOPLE SAFE ONLINE 
Youth Leaders, parents and interested adults are invited to 
join a free bespoke webinar for the Diocese of Parramatta 
with the eSafety Commissioners Office of the Australian 
Government. The webinar will be held on Tuesday 23 June, 
7-8:30pm. They will explore strategies to ensure safe online 
activity with Zoom and other social media platforms. 
Register at https://www.parracatholic.org/cyp-keeping-our-
young-people-safe/ 
 
DIVINE RETREAT CENTRE DIVINE MERCY EVENING 

The Divine Retreat Centre in Somersby, NSW is holding an 
evening to celebrate the Divine Mercy on Friday 3 July from 
6pm to 8.30pm. The evening will include Reconciliation, 
Divine Mercy Chaplet and Mass. Please call 0468 486 782 
or email drcsydney@gmail.com to confirm attendance. Visit 
www.divineretreatcentre.org.au for more information. 
 

LIFE, MARRIAGE AND FAMILY OFFICE PRE-
MARRIAGE WEEKENDS 

The Life, Marriage and Family Office will recommence their 
pre-marriage education courses from the weekend of 24th 
and 26th July 2020. Social distancing and hygiene 
measures will be in place, with other arrangements to be 
made if government requirements change. To view course 
dates for the remainder of 2020 and to book and pay for 
your preferred pre-marriage course, visit 
www.parracatholic.org/pmp or call (02) 8838 3460. 
 

FEAST OF THE WEEK 
Monday, 22 June – St. John Fisher 

John Fisher (c. 19 October 1469 – 22 June 1535), was an 
English Catholic bishop, cardinal, and theologian. Fisher 
was also an academic, and eventually served as Chancellor 
of the University of Cambridge. Fisher was executed by 
order of Henry VIII during the English Reformation for 
refusing to accept him as the supreme head of the Church 
of England and for upholding the Catholic Church's doctrine 
of papal supremacy. He was named a cardinal shortly 
before his death.  
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